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December 23, 2022 
 
Water’s Edge Unit Owners: 
During the October 2022 Board Meeting, the Board was asked to revisit the dog weight restrictions that were last 
updated in 2014.  The Board agreed to conduct a survey of unit owners to determine if any changes should be 
considered and the survey was conducted from November 18th through December 12th.  Responses were received 
from the owners of 60 units (an additional 3 were received from renters that were not included in the tallied results).   
Please find the results of the survey below for all owners to review.  The Board will be discussing the survey results 
and any subsequent rule changes at the Board meeting on Thursday, January 26th, 2023. 
Happy Holidays! 
 

2022 PET POLICY SURVEY RESULTS 
 


